
November 13, 2024

Thank you to everyone who came to the Parent Forum last night. It was good to spend

some time talking about our students' experiences and looking ahead. As promised, I am

attaching my presentation information for your review. For those of you who asked me

specific questions, I am working diligently to find the answers for you. Stay tuned. Here

are other links as resources as well.

D-E 360 for Summer Travel and Programs

Service-Learning Information page with requirements, opportunities, and link to forms

Please reach out if you have any other questions or concerns with which I can be helpful.

If you want to set up a phone or Zoom meeting, you can use the calendar link under my

signature. I'll be back in touch as I have any information or updates to share.

Have a great night.

Tuc

CALENDAR - LOOKING AHEAD

11/14 - Half-day for students

11/15 - No School, Comment Writing

11/27-29 - Thanksgiving Break

12/5 & 12/6 - Parent Conferences

12/20 - 1/5 - Winter Break

Stephanie "Tuc" Tucker

Dean, Class of 2027

English Department Faculty

Dwight-Englewood School

(201) 227-3247

https://de360.d-e.org/
https://activities.d-e.org/service/

